## Sandra Hutchings

Ack

From:

Sarah Jane Thomas 26 February 2014 09:49

Sent: To:

DPD

Subject:

Planning consultation Cheriton Fitzpaine

Dear Sir/ Madame,

In response to the proposed development of the village of Cheriton Fitzpaine, planners should be ensuring that these developments include adequate affordable housing for families already settled in the village. There are a number of families, ourselves included, that are paying expensive rental prices and struggling to afford to buy a house in the area. This is especially frustrating when children are happy and settled in the school. It would be wonderful to think that any new development would be mindful of this difficult situation.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Sarah-Jane Thomas

